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SUBJECT: 2013 ORV Preseason Workshops and Trails Update  
 
As an ORV Trail Improvement Fund Grant Sponsor, Legislator, or other interested party, the 
DNR is requesting your attendance at this annual event to kick off another successful riding 
season.  This year we are holding one meeting per peninsula and encourage you to attend that 
which is most convenient for you.  Please circulate this announcement to those within your 
organization who perform the actual trail maintenance and complete the grant paperwork.  
Dates, times and locations of workshops are as follows: 
 
 Saturday, March 16, 2013 10:00 a.m.  to 1:00 p.m. EST     Roscommon, MI 

Ralph A. MacMullen (RAM) Conference Center, 104 Conservation Drive  
Phone:  (989) 821-6200  

 
 Monday, March 18, 2013 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. EST  Marquette, MI 
 Northern Michigan University - University Center (Great Lakes Rooms)  
 Phone:  (906) 227-1000 

  
Please note:  The preseason trail maintenance workshop from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
EST is geared for current ORV Grant Sponsors.  Others may attend but may find the 
content tedious as it will concentrate on maintenance aspects.  The general trails update 
from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. is geared for all others with ORV trail and economic 
interests. 

 
Workshops: 
The purpose of the Workshops are to provide clear, concise information to assist you with your 
trail work responsibilities and to further open communications between groups.  We will review 
all grant related documents to help ensure your success as grant sponsors.  These discussions 
are geared to clubs and sponsors.    
 
Trails Update: 
The General Session will provide updates from the Department at both workshops and 
additional updates from Legislators at the Marquette session.  Also, we will inform you on 
current initiatives in the state that affect the ORV program and its users.  This is an excellent 
session to attend for those interested in current updates and general discussion.    
 
If you have any questions or topic suggestions, please feel free to contact any one of us: 
 
Rob Katona, Marquette OSC, 1990 US 41 S, Marquette, MI  49855 
Ph: (906) 226-1348 ext. 3048 Email: katonar@michigan.gov  
Amanda Matelski, Roscommon OSC, 8717 N. Roscommon Rd, Roscommon, MI 48653   
Ph: (231) 775-9727 ext. 6044 Email: matelskia@michigan.gov  
Paige Perry, Gaylord OSC, 1732 W M-32, Gaylord, MI 49735 
Ph: (989) 732-3541 ext. 5086  Email: perryp@michigan.gov  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
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